Nicky Steele

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Santon House

53-55 Uxbridge Road

Ealing

London

W5 5SA

12t April 2018

Dear Nicky,

Following on from our email correspondence, | am writing to confirm that Street Child has received the
donation of £15,000 from the Sandhu Charitable Foundation as part of our Right to Learn appeal. We
very much appreciate the generous support, which will be used to provide much-needed help to children
who are out of, or at risk of dropping-out of education.

Enclosed is an official receipt of funds and an eligibility letter to be signed by the trustees so that we can
claim the match-funding from the UK Government. | look forward to providing updates on the progress
of the Right to Learn project, as well as other developments in Street Child’s work. Do not hesitate to
contact us if you require any further information and please do pass on my thanks to everyone at the
Sandhu Charitable Foundation.

Yours,

Sophie Douglas
Programme Funding Officer, Street Child
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